
 Issue date: 16.07.24 
Road: Main Street, Denton  
Ward: West Northampton 
 

 

 

Roadworks are starting  
in your area soon. 
What’s happening, where and when? 
 
What is happening: We will be completing carriageway patching in 
preparation for micro asphalt works, which are scheduled for later in the year. 

Where: Main Street, Denton 
 
When: Tuesday 23rd & Wednesday 24th July (weekday working only) 
 
How long: 2 days (09:00 – 16:00)  
 
Traffic Management: A road closure will be in place on Northampton Road, 
leading to Main Street with an approved diversion route. Please do not park 
on the carriageway during these works. We reserve the right to tow 
away any vehicles restricting the works.  
 
Emergency Vehicles: Emergency services will be allowed access when 
safe to do so. 
 
Residents/Businesses: Residents/businesses will maintain access if they 
fall within the works extents. Vehicles will be escorted through the works area 
when safe to do so. 
 
Public Transport: Bus services will be notified of the works and will make 
alternative arrangments. Please contact your local bus provider for further 
information. 
 
Pedestrians and Cyclists: Footways will remain open for pedestrians. 
Cyclists will be asked to follow the diversion route. Alternatively, cyclists can 
dismount their bike and walk along the pedestrian footway.  
 

Please see below the road closure highlighted in RED, and approved 
diversion highlighted in BLUE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Close up of road 
closure extents 



 Issue date: 16.07.24 
Road: Main Street, Denton  
Ward: West Northampton 

 
We must ask that vehicles are not parked on the road within 
the works area during the road closure periods. We also 
recommend you plan extra time for your journeys.  
 
We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any 
inconvenience these essential works may cause. We will 
make every effort to minimise any unnecessary disruption. 
Our team on site will be ready to assist you with any issues 
you may have during the work, and we hope you will find our 
employees courteous and helpful.   
 

  

Parking and Property/Business Access 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please visit: 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/highways or call our Customer Service 
team on 0300 126 7000 
Site Specific contact: Will Allen – 01604 529700 (8.30 to 16.30) 
In writing: wnccommunications@kier.co.uk     
Details of roadworks in your area can be found on one.network 
 
Follow us: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/WNhighways/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/WNHighways 

Customer Service 

Nothing is so urgent or important that we 
cannot take the time to do it safely. 
Please respect our workforce whilst we 
improve your network. 
 

 

Please scan the QR code should you wish to 
give feedback after the work finishes, some 
devices may require a free app. 
If you do not have access to a QR scanner 
please use; 
https://forms.office.com/e/88Mw9F8PBL 


